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COMMENTS :

NAME :
ADDRESS :

Transforming Pollok Country Park  
Thank you for coming to this exhibition.

Glasgow City Council intend to submit a planning application in late 2019 for the named development.

Glasgow City Council‘s proposals aim to manage and control vehicular traffic and parking within Pollok 
Country Park. This will be achieved through the development of infrastructure to support projected visitor 
numbers to the park following the reopening of the Burrell Collection after major refurbishment. Proposals 
include creation of new and upgraded pedestrian and cycle routes with lighting, new and upgraded main 
entrance with signalised junction at Haggs Road/Shawmoss Road to allow access by double decker buses, 
the creation of a new perimeter car park with access road to keep the majority of vehicles to the edge of the 
park. Works include improvements to wayfinding, minor tree removal with compensatory planting. Proposals 
will be delivered within the context of an emerging operational plan for managing and controlling vehicular 
traffic throughout the park. 

As part of the public consultation Glasgow City Council is keen to hear your views on the proposals illustrated 
on the exhibition boards. You can do this by providing your comments in the space below.

Please hand your form to a Glasgow City Council representative at the exhibition. Or alternatively, you can 
post or email your comments to the contact address below. Persons wishing to make comments on the 
proposal should do so by Friday 26th September 2019 

We would like to thank you for your participation and hope the exhibition has been informative and useful in 
explaining what is proposed for Pollock Country Park.

Please return forms to: 
Special Projects Team, 
Glasgow Life, 
220 High Street, 
Floor 5, 
G4 0QW

Or email to:
PollokCountryParkTransformation@glasgowlife.org.uk

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME AND INTEREST

Please note that this application process does not affect your right to make representations on the planning 
application when it is submitted in late 2019.
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